
Attention Riders:
OATS Transit is encouraging  its riders to wear 
face coverings to prevent the spread of the 
coronavirus. This recommendation is made to 
protect the safety and well-being of our riders 
& drivers. It also echoes Federal Transit 
Administration & CDC recommendations. 

 

This recommendation is in effect through 
May 31, 2020.

#inthistogether


